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On Friday, June 14th, from 3:00 PM, the 2024 2nd Tokyo Section Board of 

Directors meeting was held in the Toshiba Conference Room, with 22 
participants (for the minutes, please refer to the link at the bottom of this page). 
Prior to the board meeting, we had the opportunity to tour the new R&D building 
“Innovation Palette” thanks to the courtesy of Toshiba corporation. 

First, the minutes of the previous board meeting were reviewed and 
approved. Additionally, an interim financial report for the Tokyo Section in 2023 
was presented. Following this, there was a report on the nomination of 
candidates for the 2025-2026 IEEE Tokyo Section officers and directors. The 
nomination process for the Tokyo Section officers from 2025 was conducted, 
and after careful deliberation based on the regulations, it was concluded that 
the candidates were suitable. Furthermore, activity reports from each 
committee and Affinity Group were presented, followed by a Q&A session. 

In addition, there were reports on SIGHT (Special Interest Group on 
Humanitarian Technology), the preparation status for the 2024 IEW (Industry 
Engagement Workshop, formerly MAW) and R10 SYWL (Students, Young 
Professionals, Women In Engineering and Life Members), and the preparation 
status for the 2025 HTC (Humanitarian Technologies Conference). 

 
Tour of the New Toshiba R&D Center “Innovation Palette” 

Link to the minutes of the meeting: https://ieee-jp.org/section/tokyo/report/giji.html 

Schedule for the 3rd Meeting: Friday, September 13th, Tokyo Garden Terrace 
Kioicho, Kioi Tower, 18th Floor, Conference Room. 

The 2024 Second Meeting of Tokyo Section Executive Committee 

https://ieee-jp.org/section/tokyo/report/giji.html
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Tokyo Bulletin is published via E-mail. 

• Tokyo Section encourages membership upgrade to Senior Membership. Visit 
IEEE website for online application. For details, please refer to Senior 
Member Application procedure. 

• Please make sure to notify IEEE HQ of any changes in your address, etc. 
Online profile management is available on your Web Account. 

IEEE Tokyo Section welcomes any comments, requests or inquiries from our 
members. Please send them to tokyosec@ieee-jp.org. 
 
 

Notice from IEEE Tokyo Section Office 

 

https://www.ieee.org/membership_services/membership/senior/application/index.html
https://www.ieee.org/membership/senior/deadlines.html
https://www.ieee.org/membership/senior/deadlines.html
https://www.ieee.org/profile/public/login/publiclogin.html
mailto:tokyosec@ieee-jp.org

	Notice from IEEE Tokyo Section Office

